
How Do I Obtain a Restraining Order?

In order to obtain a restraining order, you must contact the court. The court system will
determine if you meet the requirements to apply for and be awarded a restraining order. If you
live in Marion County, you may contact the court by calling (503) 588-5105. You may also visit
their web page to get more information. The Marion County Court website concerning
restraining orders can be found here.

Restraining orders are served through the County Sheriff’s Civil Process Unit after they are
granted by a judge.

The Marion County Civil Process Unit Page is a great resource for all questions pertaining to the
obtaining, serving, and enforcement of restraining orders within Marion County.

That website can be found here.

 

https://www.cityofhubbard.org/police/page/how-do-i-obtain-restraining-order
http://courts.oregon.gov/Marion/MaterialsAndResources/pages/restrainingordersindex.aspx
http://www.co.marion.or.us/SO/Operations/Pages/CivilProcessUnit.aspx

